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The subcommittee has completed most of the initial research for a preliminary recommendation 

to the Airport Board.  We are awaiting a letter of endorsement from the Reno NWS, and a 

detailed “Gate Penetration” report from Mike Cooke. Initial site location research has been 

completed, a very rough estimate of installation costs has been obtained, and some of the 

challenges we might expect have been researched.  

It is anticipated that a report for both ACAT and the Board’s review will be ready within 45 

days. 
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